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Tuesday 25th April 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to the parents who came to our recent coffee morning that was held in the hope of starting
a new Woodlawn School PSFA.

We are delighted to announce that as a result of the meeting we now have:
A NEW NAME: Friends of Woodlawn School

DIARY DATES: Friday 5th May at 2pm - Friends of Woodlawn School committee meeting, Woodlawn
main site. All welcome to join!

Saturday 24" June 2pm-4pm - Woodlawn Summer Fete.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: Parents and teachers have signed up but we still need more volunteers!

We would love more parents to be involved and still need lots of support. Being involved does not mean
that you have to attend every meeting or give up hours of your time. By creating ‘Friends of Woodlawn’
we hope to bring parents, teachers and the children together so we can all enjoy fundraising events for
our school.

If you would like to be involved or if you have a specialist skill in anything that could help the team, such
as finance, admin, catering etc please get in touch! Please email Kerry: cooper_ka@yahoo.co.uk to
volunteer or if you have any questions about joining the team!

Yours Sincerely,

Friends of Woodlawn

‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ — Ofsted October 2018
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